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PIanning Policy

From: Jon Williams < _
Sent: 14 August 2018 14:18

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Local Plan section 7.5

I would like to inform you that I support the local gap. I believe strongly in retaining a green gap between
Anna Valley/Upper Clatford and Andover. Part of the English Herritage is to have villages on the outskirts
of towns. This should remain. Or part of English herritage will be lost forever!

Jon Williams,

Resident of Anna Valley.




